
 

UPCOMING SERVICES 

Sunday 10 October 2021: 10am Service led by Philip Garside   

Sunday 17 October 2021: 10am Service led by Rev Tavake Manu    

www.wesleychurch.org.nz 

10am Congregation News 
Sunday 3 October 2021 

Next Week’s Readings  
 

Job 23:1-9,16-17, Ps 22: 1-15, 

Hebrews 4: 12-16, Mk 10: 17-31 

Booking Mobile Phone: 027 359 3933 

Meetings and Events Coming 

Up: 

Finance and Resources 

Committee Meeting  

Thursday 14 October, 7pm (Chapel) 

 

10am Leaders Meeting  

Tuesday 19 October, 7pm Vestry 

 

Parish Council  

Thursday 28 October, 7pm, Chapel 
 

10AM AGM 

Sunday 31 October, Drama Christi 

Carol Dale (Parish Manager) 

Ph: 027 249 8032 

Email: supportmanager@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Sitiveni Pouvalu (Custodian) 

Ph: 027 724 9986 

Email: custodian@wesleychurch.org.nz 

Rev. Simote Taunga (Superintendent)  

Email: simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 

 
 

Rev Utumau’u Pupulu, Samoan Presbyter: 

021 842 883/utumauu.pupulu@wesleychurch.org.nz 

 

Parish Office 

75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 

PO Box 6133, Marion Square, Wellington 6141 

Office hours: closed Monday, Tuesday to Thursday  

10am—3pm. Closed Friday 

Ph: 04 384 7695, E: secretary@wesleychurch.org.nz 

  UPCOMING ROSTERS: 
 

Sunday 10 October 2021 

Welcome: Rachel  

Reading: Alan 

Children’s Time: Philippa 

Door steward: Norbert & 

Philomena 

Morning tea: Not allowed if in 

level 2 

Flowers: Fijian Women 

Towels: Not required if in level 2 

 

Sunday 17 October 2021 

Welcome: Sarah  

Reading:  Melina 

Children’s Time: Philippa 

Door steward: Alan 

Morning tea: Not allowed if in 

level 2 

Flowers: Akesa Taunga 

Towels: Not required if in level 2 

Please remember to scan or sign in 



We are calling for all reports for the 

AGM. If you are writing a report please 

have it to the office by Tuesday 12 

October. If you aren’t sure if you have to 

write a report, please talk to your 

stewards. 

 

New Presbyter for 10am 

The 10am leaders have had an initial 

meeting with Nicola Grundy who is the 

person proposed to come to Wellington 

next year to be our Minister. 

Nicola is currently at Devonport Parish 

in Auckland and is the immediate past 

Vice President of the Methodist Church 

of New Zealand Te Hāhi Weteriana o 

Aotearoa and is currently studying at 

Trinity College. 

Nicola notes in her profile that she 

believes church is called to be a 

compassionate, creative and connected 

community.  COVID has taught us that 

we need to look for new ways to be 

church in this era. 

 

Once the COVID restrictions ease for 

Auckland and Nicola is allowed to travel 

the congregation will have an opportunity 

for a face to face meeting with her.  You 

will get advance notice of that meeting.  

Any questions feel free to ask one of the 

congregation leaders. 

 

 
Bulletin Contribution  

If you have anything for the bulletin, please 

have it in the office by 12pm on Thursdays. 
 

 Thank you for coming to our service! Please make sure you have our car pass on 

your dashboard. Visitor passes are available at the back of the hall.  

Combined Services 

The Parish Council met and agreed the 

Parish will not have a combined service 

on the first Sunday of the third month 

of a quarter. i.e. September, December, 

March and June. Each congregation will 

have their own communion services on 

those Sundays. 

This is on a trial basis only. 
 

Pastoral Care 

Members of the 10am Congregation are 

welcome to contact Rev Simote or Rev 

Utumau’u for pastoral care and support, 

anytime. 

 

Evening Prayer  

Evening prayer services are run every 

evening, go to www.methodist.org.nz to 

find out who is hosting and where you 

can watch it online 

You can also join our 10am Facebook 

page, this will give you access our old 

services, both face to face and live 

streamed. Our website is currently 

being fixed, and will be up and running 

shortly. 

 

10am AGM  

The 10am AGM will be on the last 

Sunday of October (October 31st). 

If we are in level 1, we will have 

morning tea in the new hall then move 

to Drama Christi for the annual 

meeting. 

If we are not in level 1, then we will let 

you know what the plan will be. 

 

 

 


